
Canada: Unauthorized sexual enhancement products may pose serious health risks: Update 

 

Health Canada is advising about unauthorized sexual enhancement products that may pose serious 

health risks. The products are labelled to contain or have been tested and found to contain 

dangerous ingredients. Health Canada updates the table below when it finds unauthorized health 

products for sexual enhancement. 

 

The unauthorized products added are:  

  

Product  Hazard Identified Company 

Rhino 69 Extreme 600k Product tested by Health Canada and found to 

contain sildenafil 

Hasty Market 

99 Belmont Dr 

London, ON 

Ginseng Red 2000 Product with similar packaging (previously 

seized) was tested and found to contain 

sildenafil 

Anna's Restaurant & Gas 

521-14 Ave 

Wainwright, AB 

Rhino 69 Extreme 35000 Product with similar packaging (previously 

seized) was tested and found to contain 

tadalafil 

Rhino 7 Platinum 5000 

(large and small 

packaging) 

Product with similar packaging (previously 

seized) was tested and found to contain 

sildenafil and yohimbe 

Gen Bann Ultra, 

Testosterone Booster (red 

capsule) 

Product tested by Health Canada and found to 

contain sildenafil 

 

Zest of Moringa 

1600 rue Robinson  

Suite 206 

Laval, QC Gen Bann Ultra, 

Testosterone Booster 

(black-red capsule) 

Gen Bann Ultra, 

Testosterone Booster (red 

tablet) 

Revita Vita-X-2 Product tested by Health Canada and found to 

contain tadalafil and caffeine 

Gagné en Santé 

224 Bellehumeur 

Gatineau, QC 

  

Consumers are advised to stop using these products and consult their health care professional if they 

have used these products and have health concerns. 

 

Please refer to the following website in Health Canada for details: 

http://recalls-rappels.canada.ca/en/alert-recall/unauthorized-sexual-enhancement-products-may-

pose-serious-health-risks 

https://recalls-rappels.canada.ca/en/alert-recall/unauthorized-sexual-enhancement-products-may-pose-serious-health-risks
https://recalls-rappels.canada.ca/en/alert-recall/unauthorized-sexual-enhancement-products-may-pose-serious-health-risks


 

In Hong Kong, the above products are not registered pharmaceutical products. Related news was 

previously issued by Health Canada, and was posted on the Drug Office website on 22 Mar 2023, 6 

Apr 2023, 20 Apr 2023, 19 May 2023, 1 Jun 2023, 14 Jun 2023 and 30 Jun 2023. 

 

Ends/Monday, Jul 31, 2023 

Issued at HKT 15:00 


